
Local Food Committee report 

The Committee did not meet in July, but several of our projects moved forward.  Amanda White and 

Carrie Vanderford Sanders were engaged to work on fundraising and financing plans.  A staff team is 

recommending a team for site planning and architectural design services, and a representative of the 

team will join the LFC meeting by phone tomorrow.  We are hoping that they can begin their work in 

September.  At tomorrow’s meeting (4:30, Room 300, MMB), we’ll also be discussing a report from a 

Market District subcommittee, which recommends several strategies for connecting the Public Market 

to larger geographies, as well as the City’s comprehensive planning process.    


